
Build rates and planning permissions

Wokingham Borough has made a substantial number of planning permissions for
new homes available to the housebuilding industry. Sometimes the developers
do not build these homes at the pace the local plan would like. Others then
apply for additional planning permissions because the build rate is not fast
enough.

The Council and I have made these points to the government. In the Budget the
Chancellor announced that Sir Oliver Letwin will lead an Inquiry into how the
build rate can be speeded up to avoid the unplanned consequences of failure
to use existing permissions. I will take this up again with the Inquiry.

http://www.government-world.com/build-rates-and-planning-permissions/

